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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Weekly Attendance for week ending Friday 29th March 2019 

 

Our weekly attendance last week was 94.4% our target is 96.5% 

 

 

Emails 

 

If you are not receiving Newsletters and Groupcall messages from us, could you please 
check with the office that we have your correct email address. Please could you also add 
this email address to your email contacts  319.2002@groupcallalert.com. This will stop 
any alerts from Groupcall messaging going into your junk mailbox. 

We wish you a peaceful half term and hope that the weather keeps up. We return to 
school for the final half term of the academic year on Monday 3rd June 2019. 

Mrs Jerrom 

PTFA Tuck Shop 

 

During the summer term the PTFA are running a Tuck Shop. The Tuck Shop 
will be held in the playground every Friday after school from Friday 7th June. 

Lost Teddy.  

 

Claire & Jo  have a beautiful lost teddy bear in the office. If you can describe the bear 
and have lost a teddy please go and see them 



PTFA News and Dates for your Dairy 

 

 Do you know of anyone who would like a stall at the summer fair? Please contact   
Sarah via the Tweeddale Parents Facebook page or call  0759 7457929 

 Do you know a local business that would donate a prize for our Summer Fun Raffle? Please call 
or email the office. 

 Many hands make light work; Would you be able to help us out on the Saturday 22nd June??? 
Please call the school office or contact us on the Tweeddale Parents Facebook page. 

 Mufti days; Friday 7th June; New bottles juice, shampoo,fizzy drinks, bubble bath, shower gel 
etc. 

  Friday 14th June; Tins & packets of food, pasta, cakes, chocolate etc. 

Dates for your Diary u are available on our website D           

 

MAY 

Friday 24th May………………………..INSET Day 

Monday 27th-Friday 31st……………..Half Term 

JUNE 

Monday 3rd  …...……………………...Back to School/Year 6  go on residential 

Friday 7th……………………………….Mufti Day/Year 6 back from residential 

Friday 14th…………………………….. Mufti Day 

Saturday 22nd………………………….PTFA School Summer Fair 

Monday 24th –Friday 28th …………...Scholastic Half Price book fair all week after school 

Tuesday 25th …   ……………………,,School Reports go home 

Thursday 27th………………………….Parent end of year meeting, school to finish at 2pm. Meetings  
to take place between 2.30-6.30pm. 

 

JULY 

Wednesday 3rd …...………………….Sports Day at David Weir Centre  

                                                            9.15-12.00pm for Year 1,2 &3 

Thursday 4th …..…………………….. Sports Day at David Weir Centre 

                                                              9.00-9.45am for Nursery & Reception Classes 
                                                             10.00-12.15pm for Years 4,5 & 6 

Wednesday 17th……………………….Year 6 Production 2 pm & 6.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd ………………………….Last Day of Term 2.00pm finish. There will be no Late Club  

Voluntary Contributions 

 

We have had lots of queries regarding voluntary contributions for trips. The cost of trips that go ahead 
have been calculated on a per child basis and insufficient collection of funds may result in it’s         
cancellation.  

 

While payment remains entirely voluntary, please be aware that we are prohibited from purposefully 
overcharging in order to cover our costs and that we do not have the financial means to cover      
large-scale missing payments. Should the trip/event be cancelled, any payments received in good faith 
will of course be refunded in full.  

 

As a school we would love to be able to finance pay for your childs trips and experiences, but we are 
financially unable to. 


